
 

249 Grose Wold Road, GROSE WOLD  2753 Phone:  4572 1386 Email:  groseview-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au 

Grose View Public School 

Newsletter 

29 July 2022                              Term 3 Week 2                              Volume 10 

Warami, Grose View families 
 
 
ATHLETICS CARNIVAL 
 
We held our first annual Athletics Carnival with 
parents/carers in three years last week, and what a 
day it was!  The weather was impeccable (that was 
the Principal’s job to organise), the organisation 
was superb and our kids had an absolute blast.  It 
was so good to see the GVPS community on 
Friday.  We have missed many opportunities to 
share experiences like this one with the community 
and I can tell you it felt like a real school again. 
 
A huge shout out to the K-2 teachers who 
organised the carnival.  Days like Friday don’t just 
happen by chance.  There is a mountain of 
preparation, paperwork and planning to ensure 
that everyone has the best experience possible.  
Well done Miss Procopio, Miss Dixon, Mrs Grech, 
Mr Smith and Mrs Stone.  The success of the day 
was a testament to your commitment to students of 
GVPS.  I had many positive comments from 
parents/carers and grandparents at the conclusion 
of the carnival.  A great day for all involved! 
 
 
STAFF PROFESSIONAL LEARNING 
 
All teachers started the term with a full day 
professional learning with 15 schools from across 
the Hawkesbury at Liverpool Catholic Club on 
School Development Day.  The theme for the day 
was grammar, and teachers had the opportunity to 
deepen their knowledge and understanding, in 
order for us to plan for and teach Sentence of the 
Day, as part of the Morning Routine.  Sentence of 
the Day provides students with daily lessons on 
grammar and punctuation and supports learning 
for future writing tasks. 
 
All staff had a fantastic day networking with staff 
from other schools and learnt a lot about the 
intricacies of the English language.  We are 
looking forward to engaging with further learning 
this term to deepen our understanding of grammar 
and    utilise    this    new   knowledge   to   support 

continued academic success for all students in the 
Key Learning Area (KLA) of English. 

What’s on in Week 3? 

Monday 1 August 
Education Week commences 

NAIDOC Day 

K-2 information evening for reading 

Thursday 4 August 
Spring Fair Q&A 

Friday 5 August 
Parent/Carer cafe 

What’s on in Week 4? 

Monday 8 August 
3 Way Conferences 

Tuesday 26 July 
3 Way Conferences 

P&C meeting 

Thursday 28 July 
Peer Support 
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HEALTHY LUNCH BOX 
 
We include Nutrition Snippets provided by the 
Cancer Council Healthy Lunch Box team in each 
newsletter.  The snippets are designed to help with 
providing students with healthy alternatives to 
lunch box favourites and support families to make 
healthy choices and reduce the chances of cancer 
in young people. 
 
 
I hope everyone has an amazing week. 
 
Yanu.  Until next time, stay safe and be kind. 
 
 

Matt Carter 
Principal 

Enrolments 2023 
 
Planning is underway for the 
new school year.  In order 
for us to plan effectively we 
need to know anticipated new 
enrolments and leavers. 
 
If you, or a family you know, are planning to 
enrol children at Grose View PS next year 
please make contact with the office as 
quickly as possible. 
 
If you are planning to enrol children 
elsewhere next year please advise the office 
as quickly as possible. 
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CALENDAR 

Monday 1 August  Education Week commences 
  NAIDOC celebrations 
   6.00 pm K-2 Information Evening for Reading 

Tuesday 2 August  Review meetings 

Wednesday 3 August  Peer Support Training 
  Think Share Act 

Thursday 4 August  Peer Support 
   2.00 pm Spring Fair Q&A 

Friday 5 August   2.15 pm Parent/Carer cafe 

Monday 8 August   3.30 pm 3 Way Conferences 

Tuesday 9 August   3.30 pm 3 Way Conferences 
   6.30 pm P&C Meeting 

Thursday 11 August  Peer Support 

Wednesday 17 August  Zone athletics carnival—field events, 1500 m, 800 m heats 
  Think Share Act 
   3.30 pm 3 Way Conferences 

Thursday 18 August   2.00 pm Assembly—athletics awards, reward cards, award badges and 
  classwork awards 

Friday 19 August   Zone athletics carnival—track events 
   2.15 pm Parent/Carer cafe 

Monday 22 August  Book Week commences 
  Book Fair open 

Tuesday 23 August  Book Fair open 
  Wakakirri 

Wednesday 24 August  Book Character Parade 
  Book Fair open 

Thursday 25 August  Peer Support 

Friday 26 August  PSSA chess round robin 

Sunday 28 August  Think Share Act working bee 

Tuesday 30 August   6.30 pm Spring Fair meeting 

Wednesday 31 August  Think Share Act 

Thursday 1 September   7.00 am Father’s Day Breakfast 
  Interrelate Session 1—Stage 3 
  Peer Support 

Friday 2 September  PSSA chess round robin 
  Book Week author visit 
   2.15 pm Parent/Carer cafe 


